



Foundation Stage Newsletter



Friday 29th September 2017

This week we have been learning about:

How we have grow and move!

We have measured ourselves and thought about object being taller and shorter than us. We have named parts of our body, made mini-me characters, built-a-bear, balanced and moved to music, investigated our hands through colour mixing and made healthy, happy food faces!

Parents phonics meetings: Thankyou to all of those who were able to make the phonics session and well done to those who won chocolate. We hope you found it helpful. The presentation will be available on the school website if you were unable to attend the session. Our next parents session will be after half term (more info to follow after October half term).

Next week: As the role of EYFS lead Mrs Bye will be spending next week with our nursery children. Discovery class will be covered by a supply teacher and Mrs Butcher. Mrs Bye will still be available to speak to if you have any concerns or questions. ©

Home Learning this week;

Can your child draw something that is taller and shorter than them. For a real challenge can they draw something which is also the same size as themselves?

Phonics: This weeks sounds were: i, n, m, d We have already learnt: s, a, t, p

Please remember...

- Earrings MUST be taken out for P.E.
- If you are providing an afternoon snack for your child please only provide fruit or vegetables and grapes MUST be cut up lengthways!

Thought for the week.

'Believe you can and you're half way there' – Theodore Roosevelt

Star of the week goes to...

Isabelle Matthews – Discovery Class

Isabelle has been so kind to her friends and is trying really hard with her handwriting!

Beyzanur Shukri – Apollo Class

Beyzanur has been trying her best with her beautiful cursive writing!

